
 
 
 
 
 

 

• When?  Friday, May 13th 2022 1:00 pm to 2:00 am (times are approximate) 

• Who can attend?  Any PBMS 8th grader who has NOT received a full day of ISS or OSS during third or 
fourth quarter in the 2021/2022 school year. Additionally, must be passing all courses for the year and no 
more than 10 tardies/unexcused absences during 3rd or 4th quarter. 

• Cost?  $175.00 per student 
o Price includes transportation, admission to both parks, meal in the park and t-shirt. 
o Universal Studios Rules: Season Passes are not accepted for this special event…sorry! 

• Safety: The Park will close to the public and remain open to only the middle school groups visiting for 
this event.  Access to City Walk will not be available.  Students will be able to go between parks using the 
Hogwarts Express or by walking through the sound stage area. 

Deadline for registration and payment: 
 

Monday, March 8th, 2022 

 

Students must register and pay via SchoolPay no later than Monday, March 8th to reserve spot. 

Parent chaperones: We have a limited number of seats available on the bus. Parent chaperones will only 

be allowed if we do not fill the busses with students. Parents must be approved volunteers via the school 
district. Contact the front office at 547-8760 to confirm your volunteer status. Once you are an approved 
chaperone, email Jenny Cooper at Jennifer.Cooper@stjohns.k12.fl.us to add your name to our list of 
chaperones. You will be contacted after Monday, March 8th with approval as a chaperone based on space and 
at that time you will be given instructions on how to pay. Adult ticket is the same as student cost. If you 
register via SchoolPay without following these guidelines, you will be refunded ticket amount, but you forfeit 
the online service fee.  

Trip Guidelines 
• Students must remain in groups of three or more PBMS students while in the park. 
• Students are required to check in with chaperone at 9:00pm in Seussland.  We leave the park at 12:00 am. 
• Field Trip Dress Code: All students must wear Gradventure shirt for park safety. Athletic shorts may be 

worn. Closed-toe shoes are required in the park.  
• Students are responsible for all items brought on the bus (electronics, money, etc). You will not be 

permitted to bring much into the park.  More info will come out later with park guidelines.  

There are only 200 spots available for this event.   

A reserved spot on this trip is on a first come, first served basis. 
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